
Quin Clooney Maghera Parish Notes  
July 3

rd 
2022 

Daily Mass: (Quin) Mon-Fri: 10am  
 
Rest In Peace: Paddy Kearney, Ennis brother of Mary O’Halloran, Drim, Quin.  Meave Fall nee Daly, 
Knappogue whose funeral took place during the week in St. Mary's Church, Quin.  

Weekly Contributions. The Parish Council thanks you for your weekly contributions for the upkeep 
of the Parish. Contributions can also be left in the parish office or alternatively you can use the Donate 
Button on the Killaloe Diocese website. Your generosity is much appreciated.   

Comhghairdeas!: We would like to congratulate and wish a Happy Retirement to Pauline Conheady 
who retired recently as school secretary at Clooney National School. Also to Ann McNamara who re-
tired from Tulla Library. Both women gave outstanding service to the community and were always will-
ing to go the extra mile for people. We wish them many years of good health and much happiness in 
their retirement.   

Eucharistic Adoration: Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Thursday in St. 
Mary's Church, Quin from 9am-5pm. We are in need of people to sit with the Blessed Sacrament for 
one hour on Thursdays. If you have an hour to spare please contact George Farr at 086-8355910. 
This ministry is a very enriching ministry within our parish.    

Synodal Pathway: The Diocese has completed the listening phase of our synodal process. The feed-
back received has been collated into a 10 page document. If you would like to read this summary 
document it can be accessed on the Killaloe Diocese webpage. The findings fromour Diocese will in-
form the National Synodal Process. www.killaloediocese.ie/synodal-pathway   

The Annual Service of remembrance and wreath laying will take place at the World War 1 Memorial 
in the Clare Peace Park (opposite Glór Theatre on Saturday July 16th @ 2pm. The monument con-
tains the names of over 600 men and women from Clare who died during both the First and Second 
World Wars. Anyone wishing to lay a wreath on behalf of a relative or friend is welcome to participate 
in the ceremony. All are welcome!  

  
Fr. Tom O’Gorman - Co Parish Priest Abbey Cluster 087-2285355  

Parish Secretary,  065 6825612   www.quinclooneymagheraparish.ie              
parishqcm@gmail.com               Broadcasting on FM 107.9 mhz 

Date  Anniversaries 
Eucharistic     
Ministers 

Readers  

Sat July  2
nd Clooney 

7.00pm 
No Intention   

Rebecca 

O’Neill  

Pamela 

McGrath  

Sun July 3
rd Maghera 

9.30am 
John & Norah Harte, Ballyvergin   Stella Corbett  

Maureen Cor-

bett  

Sun July 3
rd Quin 

11.00am 
No Intention   

Anne Corbett & 

Ann Lynch  

Joanne 

Molloy  

Sat July  9
th Clooney 

7.00pm 
James, Seamus, Michael and Mar-

garet Brohan, Spancilhill 

Pauline Con-

heady  
Linda Hale  

Sun July 10
th Maghera 

9.30am 
No Intention  Mary Whelan  

John 

O'Sullivan  

Sun July 10
th 

Quin 

11.00am 
No Intention  

Joe Brennan & 
Kay O'Shaugh-
nessy 

Brian McMa-
hon  

http://www.killaloediocese.ie/synodal-pathway


Are you living in Ireland Undocumented? Do you know someone who may be an undocumented 
migrant? Undocumented people can apply for a legal status now. Applications for the new Govern-
ment Undocumented Scheme are open until 31 July. Don't miss this life changing opportunity. To 
check your eligibility and get support to apply visit the Migrants’ Rights Centre Ireland web-
site www.mrci.ie or email info@mrci.ie or contact 083-0755387. 
 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lough Derg: Our Parish and Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lough Derg will take 
place from Monday 1st to Wednesday 3rd August. The bus will leave from the Cathedral at 7am 
sharp. Total cost €130. Early booking is recommended to secure a place. Contact Ennis Parish Office 
to book 6824043  

Pope's Intention for July: For the Elderly. We pray for elderly people, who represent the roots and 
memory of a people; may their experience and wisdom help young people to look towards 
the future  with hope and responsibility. 
 
Newsletter Deadline: If you wish to put a notice in the newsletter, please have your notice in by 12 
noon on Tuesdays. Please email quinparish@gmail.com 

Lotto : Draw 30
th
 June 2022. Jackpot: €17,200.  Numbers drawn: 3; 11; 12; 25 .  No winner.  €40 

Lucky Dip winners:Paul McHugh, Maigh Dara; Claire Ryan, Ballyhickey;  Ronan McMahon, Spancil-
hill; Aoife Clune, Quin ; Louise O’Halloran, Quin; Next draw Online 7

th
 July 2022. Jackpot: €17,400.  

Tickets available online www.clooneyquingaa.ie  - purchase cut-off time 5.00pm.  Also available 
in Crowes, Quin Post Office, and Clooney Stores - purchase cut-off time 1.00pm.  We thank you for 
your continued support. Go raibh maith agaibh as bhur dtacaíocht leanúnach 
 
Quin Taekwondo :  Split the pot :  Total Pot €62.  Congratulations to this week's winner Lucy Feeney 
who wins €31. Next draw takes place on Tuesday July 5th. Envelopes for split the pot can be filled in 
Gala, The Abbey Tavern, The Village Inn, Abbey Express Laundry, Quin Post Office.  Many Thanks 
for your continued support.   
 
Quin Tidy Towns : Due to the inclement weather on Monday night the Litter Pick with the Primary 
School children had to be cancelled. We're rescheduling to July 11th at 7.30pm and all are welcome.  
Next Monday the wonderful Community Games group are coming out to help us once again to keep 
our village spick and span.   During the summer holidays it is imperative that we all remain committed 
to our plan of keeping Quin clean and tidy. Dog littering is still around and we appeal to all dog own-
ers to act responsibly please. "LOVE WHERE YOU LIVE" is a good slogan to remember.  
 
Quin Summer Camp will take place from July 11th to 15th in Quin N.S. 
Boys and Girls from Preschool to 1st year in Secondary School are welcome to join us for a week of 
Art, Crafts, Drama, Dance, Music, Sports, Ice Cream Van, Water Fights and lots more.  Contact 
Theresa on 086 8033654 to register your child now.  Limited availability.  
 
 

Wishing the Clare Hurlers and our own Peter Duggan and Ryan Taylor best of luck in the 
semifinal against Kilkenny in Croke Park this weekend.   

  

 

Thought for the week 
 If you live to please man, you will probably please neither God nor man, But if you live to please 

God, He will be happy to help you also please everyone else who truly counts. 

 

 

(Please take your newsletter home with you. Do not leave in the pew.)  Thank you!   
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